
 

 

 
 
 
 

Fedon Mido 2020 

 

Fedon acknowledges and shares the decision taken by the Board of Directors  of 

Mido - the worldwide most important event in the eyewear sector - to postpone 

the 2020 edition between the end of May and the middle of June. 

The sense of responsibility as a company but first of all as people makes 

everyone aware that this decision entails the need for Italian and international 

partners and customers to reprogram their presence at the fair. 

Sure that this step is necessary due to the nature of the current crisis, Fedon 

looks forward to prompt and positive development of the situation. 
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